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Subject: Burn Ban and Critical Fire Danger 

 

Coryell County is currently under a Burn Ban. The National Weather Service (NWS) has issued numerous 
fire danger warnings in the last 96 hours for our region and across the State of Texas. Thousands of acres 
are currently burning to our north in Eastland County. Please visit https://public.tfswildfires.com/ for 
detailed locations of these wildfires.  

Due to the extreme fire danger, we are asking residents to avoid burning of any kind, to include outdoor 
cooking, welding, and heavy equipment operations until conditions improve. The next chance of 
precipitation for our area is Monday, 21st of March.  

Report fires as soon as possible by dialing 911.  
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